

Friday 17th June 2022

Dates for your diary:

- Thursday 23rd June Year 2 class assembly. Everybody welcome
- Thursday 7th July Reception assembly. Again, everybody welcome.
- Friday 24th June last day for applications for our junior PCSO for years 4 and 5

Fred the Red



All of our classes met Fred the Red today. Key stage 1 and 2 took part in lots of activities

with staff from MUFC to supervise.

Our stars of the week:

This week's certificates are awarded

for having a good attitude to learning.



Congratulations to all!

The winning house this week was St Philip.

Times tables



After a very hard fought battle, we found our Times
Tables champion!
Congratulations to
All our competitors

and especially our winner.

Father Azariah and Reverend Bec



Our visitors this week included
Father Azariah and Reverend
Bec. They talked about how God
can help us when we find things
difficult. The children and staff

always enjoy their assemblies.

Winners of the Golden tickets



Attendance reward

Thank you to everyone who replied to our parents/carers questionnaire last week.

We are pleased that the majority of the replies were extremely positive.

We have also asked the children for their views, which were also very positive!

We have listened to your suggestions and are in the process of amending our Attendance Policy.